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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

Request from Trustee Del Grande for permission to waive liquor policy to 

serve alcohol at an event to be held at Brebeuf College on May 5, 2017. 
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

A request was received from Derek Chen, Principal at Brebeuf College to 

waive the liquor policy to serve alcohol at their Alumni Pub Night Event to 

be held May 5, 2017 from 6:00 pm to 12:00 am. 

 

C. BACKGROUND 
 

1. A permit is requested to waive the liquor policy at this event. 
 

 

D. CONCLUSION 
 

This report is recommended for the approval of the Board. 
Click here to enter text. 

 


